
From: Becky Corringham [mailto:Rjstonge@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 8:49 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to northern pass 
 
Becky Corringham 
19 Beacon Circle 
Dover, NH 03820 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please consider renewable energy options as opposed to a power line running through our 
beautiful NH land. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Becky Corringham 

mailto:Rjstonge@yahoo.com

